
From: Decker, Casey
To: Kremer, Anne
Cc: Agee, Matt; Heim, Rebecca
Subject: FW: Shafer USX W 35-7
Date: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 10:58:34 AM

Anne,
 
Please see below for the verbal approval from Diana Burn to P&A the Shafer USX W 35-7.  Let me
know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Casey
 

From: Diana Burn - DNR [mailto:diana.burn@state.co.us] 
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 4:59 PM
To: Decker, Casey
Subject: RE: Shafer USX W 35-7
 
Please proceed as proposed.
 
Thanks,
Diana
 

From: Decker, Casey [mailto:Casey.Decker@anadarko.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 4:23 PM
To: Burn, Diana
Subject: Shafer USX W 35-7
 
Diana,
 
As per our discussions on 1/3/14 and 1/6/14, due to unsuccessful fishing operations on the Shafer
USX W 35-7 (API 05-123-11215) we will pump a cement plug inside the production casing to cover
the irretrievable fish and provide isolation.  From the top of this cement plug in production casing
we will proceed with plugging the well to surface following standard P&A procedure.  Please let me
know if you need any additional information or have any questions.
 
Thanks,

Casey
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